JEREMIAN'S
TADPDPOLE READING PROGRAM
GREETINGS! i

The baseball off-season is in full swing, which means we are gearing up to roll out
Jeremiah's Tadpole Reading Program! The Green Bay Bullfrogs want to get area kids
excited about reading by extending an invitation to your school to become part of
this fantastic program. We look forward to working with you and your students this

Yours in Baseball,

4REEN BAY BULLFROS

Coordinators will be provided with:
*




FARILY MIGHT IS TAEROMIEREMIAHY

You can have the one and only Jeremiah,
ANDY along with a member of the Bullfrogs
staff, come to your school for a pep
rally to launch, wrap-up, or re-energize
students about the reading program.
Dates are scheduled on a first-come,
first-serve basis from January-April, so
be sure to book earlyl

* ANDY

% Finally, come enjoy the gamel

SAMPLE TIMELINE

January 2018
January 2018

January 29, 2018
March 23, 2018

April 20, 2018
April 27, 2018

Please complete registration form and return to the Green Bay Bullfrogs.
Email to: andy@greenbaybullfrogs.com
Mail to: Green Bay Bullfrogs

Attn: Andy

315 S. Baird St.
Green Bay, WI 54301

Please feel free to contact Andy at 920-497-7225 or andy@greenbaybullfrogs.com with
any questions.




